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3 October 2025 

 

Dear Year 5 parents, 

We would appreciate it if you could send your child to school with a set of headphones for use during 

their learning activities at school. 

Headphones have become an important tool in the classroom, as they allow pupils to participate in a 

range of engaging, multimedia-based learning. 

Your child will need them regularly for activities such as: 

●​ Watching educational videos with quiz questions 

●​ Listening to reading texts and audiobooks 

●​ Listening to their sound projects that they code in Scratch 

●​ For music lessons 

If you are looking for an affordable option, places like Poundland often stock suitable, inexpensive 

headphones. Please ensure the headphones are clearly labelled with your child's name. 

Thank you for your support in equipping your child for an enhanced learning experience. 

Kind regards, 

Emine Sabri 

Y5 Achievement Lead 

 

 
 


